
 
Dear Dr. Walker, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Kenna Provost, an incoming medical student from Spring, 
Texas. I am blessed to receive such a beautiful gift from an 
alumni. I hope to use this stethoscope to care for patients at 
the Free Clinic this year and throughout my time at TTUHSC. 
Your generosity of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for 
Students is greatly appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kenna Provost 



 
Dear Dr. Walker, 
 
My name is Shakira Meltan, an incoming medical student from 
Austin, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I am so honored to be a part 
of this program. After speaking with faculty and visiting campus, I 
felt so welcomed. The fact that school is connected to two hospitals 
play a very important part in my decision. Additionally, the cost of 
attendance at this campus is one of the lowest in nation. Thank you 
again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Shakira Meltan 




